
Week of 13th April 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hope you have enjoyed the second week of the Easter holidays. 
What have you been up to? If there is anything you would like to 
share with me, Mrs Cameron, Mrs Fox and Mrs Rees, please send 
pictures and an email to office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and 
Mrs Sharp will pass it on! Here is what I have been busy doing. 
Take care and miss you all! 

  

Maths  -  fractions and decimal numbers with Mrs Cameron’s 
daughters. (I think Mrs Cameron finds it easier teaching all 32 

of you than her two daughters!) 

Researching King Henry VIII and 
other British Monarchs. BBC 
Bitesize is fantastic, isn’t it? 
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Watching Let’s Go Live with 
Maddie and Greg. This week 

was all about dinosaurs. 
There was some fab infor-

mation about how fossils are 
made. Tip: this could help 

you with your science! 

Catching up on Newsround and playing the CBBC 
World Tour Quiz. I think you will recognise at least one 

of the landmarks! 
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Practising my times tables. 

 I’m a rapping unicorn! 

Playing a game called ‘Cahoots’. If you like a bit of a maths 
challenge and working in a team, this could be for you! 
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This is one of many pictures Mrs Cameron took when she 
went for a walk around Norwich.  

Going for walks.  

 

I think I’m going to try 
our Real PE scheme this 
week! Have a look at our 

class page to find out 
more. 


